
Participants Needed 
Are you an ethnic minority caregiver for a
loved one with a brain injury? Your unique
experiences can help strengthen caregiver
support programs. 

Participants must be a Canadian resident to 
participate.

Brain Injury Association of Peel and Halton (BIAPH) is conducting a project to
better understand the unique needs and challenges faced by caregivers of individuals living
with brain injury. We are recruiting caregivers to take pictures and discuss their day-to-day
experiences as a caregiver. These photographs and experiences will be presented as a
photobook to raise awareness of caregiver experiences.  The project includes a 60-minute
introductory meeting, and a 60-minute interview over the phone or Zoom. 

Participants will receive a $25 gift card following the interview process.

This photobook showcases the experiences of seniors living with brain
injuries. It has raised awareness of their challenges, needs, and
experiences, while also encouraging conversations about program
development initiatives and projects.

Email Disclaimer: Please note that the security of email messages is not guaranteed. Messages may be forged, forwarded, kept indefinitely, or seen by others
using the internet. Do not discuss sensitive over email. Do not use email to communicate an emergency.

Photobook - Scan QR Code for Sample Book

To Sign Up, fill out our Intake Form:
https://tinyurl.com/5n73emfb


